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It is our school policy that all children in Reception to Year 6 must wear school 

uniform when attending school, on school trips and when participating in 

school organised events outside normal school hours.  

School uniform is optional in the nursery.  

We want children to feel proud of wearing their uniform as part of our values 

of respect and pride.   

We also know that buying school uniform can be a challenge.  We have 

therefore simplified our expectations which we hope will work better for our 

families. 

Our school uniform consists of: 

• An orange, white or green polo shirt plain / school logo 

 • A navy school sweatshirt or cardigan plain / school logo  

• Black, navy, or dark grey trousers / skirt / pinafore or Shalwar Kameez  

• Plain black shoes or plain black trainers (no logos or stripes) which are robust 

and fasten  

• Black, white, or dark grey socks or tights  

• If a headscarf is worn it must be plain black, navy, or white and not cover 

the uniform  

• Checked summer dresses (May-September)  

• School fleeces, book bags and P.E bags are available to purchase with the 

school logo / Plain 

 

Our P.E. Kit : 

• Plain navy or black jogging bottoms or shorts  

• Plain white t-shirt  

• Plain black plimsolls  

 

 



Our swimming kit : 

• One piece swimming costume for girls  

• Swimming trunks for boys (NOT shorts)  

• A swimming hat (this can be purchased from the school office)  

• A towel  

Aims and objectives  

Our school policy is based on the notion that school uniform:  

• Promotes a sense of discipline and pride in the school  

• Makes children feel equal to their peers in terms of appearance  

• Is considered as suitable wear for school  

• Is practical, smart and good value for money  

1 The role of the parent  

We ask all parents who send their children to our school to support the school 

uniform policy.  

It is the responsibility of parents to ensure that the child is in the correct 

uniform and that is clean and in good condition.  

Children who do not wear smart full uniform will be reminded and, as 

necessary, this will be followed up with parents.  

2 The role of the Governing body  

It is the responsibility of the Governing body to ensure that the school uniform 

meets all the regulations concerning equal opportunities. The governors will 

consider, with the Headteacher, any requests from parents for individual 

children to have special dispensation, either for religious or medical reasons, 

with regard to school uniform.  

Purchase of school uniform  

Our school uniform supplier is: Khalsa School wear 

Address: 388-390 Bethnal Green Road, E2 0AH.  

Parents may visit the shop or buy uniform online at: 

www.khalsaschoolwear.co.uk  

Khalsa School wear is the only supplier from which uniform items with logos 

are available and supplies standard items of clothing.  

Items of clothing in the correct colours, may also be purchased from other 

outlets such as department stores, supermarkets and online.   

http://www.khalsaschoolwear.co.uk/

